NATIONAL ASSOCIATION FOR THE ADVANCEMENT OF COLORED PEOPLE
4805 MT. HOPE DRIVE + BALTIMORE, MD 21215-3297 - (410) 580-5777

CORNELL WILLIAM BROOKS ROSLYN M. BROCK
President & Chief Exacutive Officer Chairman, Board of Directors

February 29, 2016

Lt. Colonel Claudia Mason
Thurgood Marshall High School
4447 Hoover Avenue

Dayton, OH 45417

Dear Lt. Colonel Mason:

Congratulations, on February 20, 2016, the National Association for the Advancement of Colored
People (NAACP) Board of Directors approved to charter the NAACP Move Foward Thurgood
Marshall High School #38A]. The Membership Department will process the memberships
accordingly and forward the cards to the appropriate address. In addition, the charter is in
preparation for official signatures and will be mailed shortly.

In accordance with Article III, Section 1, of the Bylaws for Units, all units of the NAACP are 501(c)4
entities and are required to file annual year-end financial reports that are included with the
National Office consolidated group information filed each year. Attached is a letter affirming your
acceptance of NAACP policy that must be returned to finalize this process.

Should you have any questions regarding this process, please contact Gill Ford, National Director of

Unit Administration, at (410) 404-1408, gford@naacpnet.org, or Yutiv Stafford, Report &
Verification Coordinator, at (410) 580-5627, ystafford@naacpnet.org.

Thank you for your continued support of the NAACP.
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Cornell William Brooks
President and CEQ

cc: Bradford Berry, General Counsel
Bethany Criss-June, Deputy Director of Membership
Paula Brown Edmé, Vice President, Field Operations
Rev. Gill Ford, National Director of Unit Administration
Stephen Green, National Director, Youth & College
Jerome Reide, Region Il Regional Director
Nazar Scott, Compliance Officer
Sybil Edwards-McNabb, President, Ohio State Conference
Theresa Harper, Advisor, Ohio State Conference Youth & College
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February 29, 2016

Rev. Gill Ford, National Director of Unit Administration
4805 Mt Hope Drive
Baltimore, MD 21215

Dear Mr. Ford:
Re: Acceptance of NAACP Policy

This letter confirms acceptance of our charter in accordance with the policies of the National
Association for the Advancement of Colored People (NAACP), who is authorized to include the
Move Foward Thurgeod Marshall High School #38A] in the NAACP's group filing, IRS Group
Exemption #1531. We understand, in accordance with Article 1II, Section 1, of the Bylaws for Units,
that all units of the Association are 501(c)4 entities.

The NAACP is authorized to include the Move Foward Thurgood Marshall High School #38A] in
the NAACP's consolidated group information return, beginning with Form 990. We also
understand, in accordance with Article V1, Section 4(g), of the Bylaws for Units, that the Treasurer
shall submit a year-end financial report and supporting documents before March 1t of each year.

[ hereby affirm the commitment of our officers and unit to abide by the policies of the Association
and understand that failure to provide required documents may result in the suspension and/or
revocation of our charter.

Signature of Authorized Officer

CLAUDIA L. pMA<son)

Print Name of Authorized Officer

cc: Bradford Berry, General Counsel
Bethany Criss-June, Deputy Director of Membership
Stephen Green, National Director, Youth & College
Jerome Reide, Region lil Regional Director
Nazar Scott, Compliance Officer
Sybil Edwards-McNabb, President, Ohio State Conference
Theresa Harper, Advisor, Ohio State Conference Youth & College



